
 

 

Ref:KH/VM/CE/WalsallVaccinationTeam 
 
11th December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you to inform you that we have received communication from Walsall 
Vaccination Team regarding information of how parents and carers can book a final 
opportunity for your child to receive the Flu nasal spray. 
 

We have been informed the flu nasal spray will NOT be accessible after the 15th December 

from any provider so this will be the final opportunity to receive the flu nasal sprays this year. 

 

If you would like your child to receive the flu nasal spray, you can complete an online 

consent form using the following link: 

 

https://www.schoolvaccination.uk 
 
Alternatively, you can contact the Walsall Immunisation Administration Team by telephone 
using the following number: 
 
01922 902035 
 
The vaccination will NOT take place at Barr Beacon School and following your initial contact 
with the Walsall Vaccination team they will inform you of the nearest clinic that you can 
attend. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 

 
 

https://www.schoolvaccination.uk/

